
Notice 

This is for information to all the 1st semester, 1st year students of both degree and 
diploma modules that the orientation programme has been rescheduled  on the 2nd of 
August, 2019 (Friday), and their regular classes shall start from 5th of August, 2019 
(Monday). 

This is being done on account of prevailing flood situation in Kokrajhar and other areas of 
Assam. 

sd/- 
Registrar 
CIT Kokrajhar 


